Tom Golden 910 S. 11th St. Show Low, Az. 85901

Sept. 18, 1992

Bill Ruth Vita Flora, Inc. P.O.Box 1690 Lakeside, Az. 85929

Dear Bill;

This letter started out to be a testimonial for Vita Planta. We have used it on our sick pine trees, some of them with pine beetles, and all are healthy now. We have three apple trees, planted eight years ago, and this is the first time they have set blossoms and produced fruit. Last fall I planted four Coastal Redwood seedlings, used Vita Planta on two of them. They lived and the other two died.

I sprayed the anti-bacterial on some juniper trees, and of course got eaten alive by cedar gnats. I put some, undiluted, on the bites, and it stopped the Itching at once.

Also, while doing all this with no shirt on, I got a very bad sunburn. I thought, what the heck, try Vita Planta antibacterial. It soothed the pain, and I didn't blister or peel at all.

A few weeks ago, while using a Ditch-Witch, a rock caught in the chain. As I bent over to get it out, I put my hand right on the exhaust manifold. I immediately saturated my hand in the anti-bacterial. No burn, no blister. I was back to work in a few minutes.

Finally, we used Vita Planta on all our plants in Yuma last winter. Most of our neighbors were devestated by White-flies. Some of their plants were completely stripped, no leaves left at all. We had a few brown leaves.

Bill, when you come up with something that will make me feel twentyfive years younger, I'll try it, no matter how bad it tastes. You have made a believer of me.

Sincerely

Tom Golden

P.S. I forgot about the Christmas tree last year.
That was great also.